 WILTSHIRE COUNCIL

Application Ref: 19/05590/FUL

Application for Full Planning
Proposal:-  Erection of a new building to house a new tractor store and a pottery studio used in association with an existing business.
At:     Land to the north of Knighton Mill, Knighton Road, Broad Chalke, SP5 5DX
Assigned Officer:   Warren Simmonds


Direct Line:  01722 434553
Comments to be received by:  18 July 2019  
Plans are available to view on our website at http://planning.wiltshire.gov.uk/Northgate/PlanningExplorer/ApplicationSearch.aspx
Please be aware that supporting documentation for the application will be available to view online within 24 hours.

Please note – you will not be receiving a paper copy of these plans, you will need to view these on the website.

All comments received will be considered but it will not normally be possible to respond to them individually. Letters will be scanned and placed onto the Council’s website so that you can view and check that your comments have been received. 

Broad Chalke 
……………………………………... Parish/Town Council considered the above application/amend plans and has the following response to make:
	
	No Comment

	
	Support

	
	Support subject to conditions (please set out in box below)

	Yes
	Object (for reasons set out in box below)

	
	No Objections


	Suggested special conditions/reasons for decision based on local knowledge

	The Parish Council have concerns that the proposed development is not in line with the Draft Neighbourhood Plan.

Whilst building development for commercial premises that sustain the local rural economy and local employment are identified in the Plan for favourable consideration, the proposed location of the tractor store and pottery studio on open land between the High Road and Knighton Road are considered to impact adversely on this Open Space (Draft Plan Policy 1.5) and on the vista over the water meadows from the main valley road (Draft Plan Policy 1.6). 
It is felt that a less intrusive location closer to the existing buildings and pottery business would be more in keeping and with better access.



Date 17 July 2019 ………………………. 
Please return the completed form to developmentmanagement@wiltshire.gov.uk or alternatively you can give us your comments using the online comment facility on the website. 
